
 

 

 

 

Winter Break Activities  

Friday 16th December 2022 

Dear families,  

It has been a wonderful and busy term; we would like to thank all of you for your 

support and hard work!  

For the winter term break we have put together a few activities for you to try 

with your child if you would like. These activities are linked to the learning we have 

done throughout this half term.  

1) Practice your phonics sounds, green and red words with the 

children. Look for the words in books or play games where you have to 

find the words, build the words with lego/duplo or hop to the words.  

 

2) Read a story every day. Share a story together at home, at the 

park or the library. You can also try reading a book on Oxford Owl using 

your child’s login details, your child will bring this own today.  

 

3) This half term we have been exploring the composition of numbers 

up to 7. This means that we have looked at different ways numbers are 

represented (numerial, dots, tallies, word, objects) and how there are 

numbers within numbers. At home or when out together look for numbers 

in the environment. Comment on how they have been represented. Ask 

your child to find a particular number of tree, cars, rocks or street signs. 

Look for numbers everywhere.  

 

4) Do some baking or cooking! Baking biscuits, bread or even making 

pasta or pizza is a wonderful way for developing your child’s fine motor 

skills, math skills and understanding instructions.  

 

Have a wonderful winter term break and a happy new year. We look forward to 

seeing you on Tuesday 3rd January 2023!  

Sincerely,  

Tiger Class 
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